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Please do NOT pass this!  Water is an absolutely vital component for Central Oregon 

- for drinking, for agriculture, AND for fighting WILDFIRES!  Oregon has too many 

regulations as it is and we already live with enough unintended consequences!  So 

often, the people who write these laws and think they're helping, frequently ignore the 

reality on the ground.  Oregon needs to protect the water we have by not sending it to 

California and using it wisely with the laws and regulations that promote wise USE 

not ignorant, restrictive "Conservation" that is life killing literally.   

Humbly submitted by Keri Satterlee 


